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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 11:42
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit Return Scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

In relation to the DRS, I think the scheme should be centralised. The deposit should be 20c for cans & 50c
for plastic bottles( these should be banned for both health & environmental reasons). I would like to see a
total ban on single use plastic from 2022. The scheme would be more likely to succeed if the deposit is
returned as cash. In relation to advertising the scheme, it should cover all media(tv,radio social media,etc.).
But there has to be a follow-up plan for totally removing single use plastics from our society altogether, and
it should be done within the next 3 years!

I also think we need to stand up to the plate, and look at the whole waste situation, and not always have to
be beaten into doing things because of a directive from the EU. We need to cop on to the fact that we are
continually destroying our environment here, and compromising everyone's health, & wellbeing!

We need to reduce our output, and be more conscious of where we are going!







